
N.F.C.C.S. STALLS

Club members plan for the survival of their steadily dwindling membership.

On December 15, 1964, the student council removed the National 
Federation of Catholic College Students as a representative body. The 
reasons were the lack of concern on the part of the student body and 
too high a budget.

In past years the N.F.C.C.S. has been one of the most active 
organizations at St. Francis. It was perhaps the most driving national 
organization which St. Francis had. There was an abundance of active 
students with a great concern to make our college a leader among the 
other member schools. This year the N.F.C.C.S., an organization which 
claimed every student as a member, found itself with only two or three 
students willing to work for it. In the beginning of the year senior Ken 
Wheeler found that he had too many commitments to act as the college’s 
leading delegate. He turned the leadership over to the student council 
representative, Gene Swanzey. Just after Swanzey took over, he found 
himself and his organization being questioned by the council.

The fate of the N.F.C.C.S., working either outside of the council 
or under the council’s control, is yet to be decided.
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The Campus Tones in action at a special assembly in the St. George Hotel.

An influx of new undergraduate activity 
brought new life to the ‘Campus Tones’. In­
formal sessions in the lounge were a new and 
noisy experience that met with both approving 
and disapproving comments. The music pro­
vided at the school functions demonstrated 
new additions to an already familiar repertoire.

Al Lambert, vocalist for the band.
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